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HOWARD HUNT 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 
Thank you for your continued 

interest in my case which, you 
know, has been appealed. 

I have forwarded your letter 
to my current counsel for its 
interesting comments. 

As for Szulc, one can only 
speculate on his motivations. One 
hears rumors about such people 
but tbarn they are dcbfficult to 
document for obvious reasons. He 
has certainly been a thorn in the 
anti-Communist side for rany years. 

I  did not read his book nor 
Woodward's review of it as I am 
trying to concentrate on positive 
things. 

Sincerely, 
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